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    Welcoming Fall this year is certainly filled with anticipation of
a new year without the Covid-19 virus. We have been challenged
in ways we would never have thought possible, but as strong
Republican Women we have risen to each obstacle and
prevailed. Going into this November we will follow our
courageous President’s example and help him win another term.

    President Trump has kept each campaign promise he made and
went even beyond, each with little credit in the media. He has
stood up to his worst critics and prevailed. He has pushed on
when most would have reached their limits and given up. We
must all know in our hearts that recorded history will determine
that he is one of the greatest negotiators, courageous
Commanders-in-Chief and great American Patriots.
 
    The National Federation of Republican Women has been a
great cheerleader for all our national Candidates and the
California Federation of Republican Women our state and local
candidates. You have been working for our local races and this is
what the President needs. He cannot continue to nominate great
judges, and get them confirmed without a Senate, and hopefully
take back the House of Representatives too.  Here locally we can
help chip away at the supermajority the Democrats have in
Sacramento and defeat bad Propositions on our ballot.

    We have, and will continue to, advise you on how to best secure



your ballot in this upcoming election. Our Past President and
advisor, Linda Barcelona, has prepared an advisory for you to
use as a guide to share with friends and family who want to
protect their vote. She has a program planned for our September
25th luncheon meeting at the Elks Lodge, about the November
election and a chance to meet the candidates running in Tustin.

  Things may look and feel different today, but Americans are
forward looking and optimistic! Thank you TARWF sisters for
hanging strong with us and for all your hard work and
prayers. We look forward to seeing you soon.

God Bless you all.
Judy Levine and Pat Micone, Co-Presidents

WE WILL NEVER FORGET

Tustin Area Republican
Women Federated

September 25, 2020
 General Meeting and Luncheon

With Featured Speakers
-Austin Lumbard, current Tustin City Council

member to update us
on the city issues

-Cristian Cusac, AJ Jha, Ryan Gallegher, and
Jorge Valdes, Republican candidates for Tustin

City Council

-Carrie O'Malley, Republican candidate for



Irvine City Council. *
 

Location • The Elks Lodge 0794
 1751 S. Lyon Street

Santa Ana, CA 92705 •• 714-547-7794
Check in starts at 10:00 to accommodate
a 2-Step Check-in to comply with Super

Distancing & Safety Precautions  
Step 1) The Elks Lodge will take

temperatures upon entry 
MASKS REQUIRED

Step 2) Check in at TARWF meeting
room

Tables will seat five people – 6’ apart, servers
will wear masks and gloves

Doors open for Check-in at 10:00 AM
Meeting 11:00 am – 1:00 pm

Members & Associate Members $30.00
Guests $35.00

RSVP by Monday, September 21, 2020
Click Here To RSVP

– TustinRepWomen@gmail.com
Please remember, A Reservation Made

is a Reservation Paid

mailto:TustinRepWomen@gmail.com


CAMPAIGN / VOTER REGISTRATION REPORT
 
CALLING ALL TARWF PATRIOTS:
 
The 2020 Republican National Convention was INCREDIBLE AND INSPIRATIONAL.
We need that inspiration to motivate TARWF patriots to get involved directly with the
following Congressional District Campaigns:
 

Young Kim for Congress
Chris Walsh CWalsh@gop.com

Greg Raths for Congress
Damian Fussel DamianFussel@GregRaths.com

Michelle Steel for Congress
Matt Ciepielowski Matt@MichelleSteelca.com

Brian Maryott for Congress
Pat Bush   Pat@MaryottforCongress.com

According to CFRW (California Federated Republican Women) we need 17 seats to
flip the U.S. Congressional House back to Republican. ORANGE COUNTY
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is home to 4 of those seats. Let's WORK HARD take back those 4 seats
that OC lost in 2018 midterm elections. WE CAN TAKE BACK THESE
SEATS!
 
You can also get involved and volunteer directly by contacting the State Senate
Campaign Managers as follows:
 

John Moorlach for Senate
Ryan May RyanMay1999@gmail.com

 
Diane Dixon for Senate

Caleb Wood Peterson CWoodPeterson@DianeDixonAssembly2020.com
 
Alternately, an easy way to support these candidates would be to sign up for phone
banking through GOP Campaign Sidekick. Watch for emails to our club from Kristin
Manna/Ryan May to volunteer. Kristin can help with any questions you may have
regarding Campaign Sidekick. You can show your support by requesting a yard sign
for your home and/or candidate literature which can be delivered to you. You can also
pick up yard signs and candidate literature at the OCGOP offices in Tustin.

OCGOP Campaign Office
1422 Edinger Ave, Suite 110

Tustin, CA 92780
Tel: (714) 453-0900

 
OC Voter Guides are scheduled to go out after September 24 th and Ballots are
scheduled to go out starting October 3rd. If you need voter registration forms for any
reason contact Carlene Cunningham. There will also be voter registration forms
available at our next general meeting on Friday, September 25th.
 
Tustin Tiller Days scheduled for October 2, 3, & 4, 2020 will not be held in normal form.
There will be some entertainment scheduled but no booths will be set up for our usual
voter registration/information.
 
You can go to RecallGavin2020.com and print out a recall petition. There is information
on how to fill out the petition and an address where it can be returned. If you haven't
signed yet, check it out. We have until November 17th.
 
Justice is getting what you deserve without favor. Social Justice is getting what you
don't deserve because you are favored. Vote NO on Proposition 16 (Affirmative
Action).
 
On September 17, 1787 the U.S. Constitution was ratified. Each September 17th we
celebrate the creation of that great document that begins with “We the people.” Take a
moment to reflect and have gratitude for our Founding Fathers and their dedication in
building the framework of the United States of America.

GO FORTH AND BE BOLD!
 
Kristin Manna, 714-878-7879 ©, krissymanna@gmail.com
Carlene Cunningham, 714-785-0280 ©, shemmie@aol.com
Co-Chairs, Campaign/Voter Registration
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From Linda Barcelona: Important Voting Information

    At one time, not so long ago, Democrats hated the idea of Californians voting by
mail! Beginning in the 1960’s, an application to vote by Absentee Ballot had to be made
for each election. Originally utilized by business travelers and the military, the
Absentee Ballot was thought to be mostly beneficial to Republican Voters. As time went
by, the Absentee Ballot became more and more popular with voters for the convenience
factor and an option to vote by Absentee Ballot permanently was added to the Voter
Registration form.
    A few of our members have had questions regarding voting by mail in our upcoming
election. This is a brief summary of our voting procedures here in Orange County which
I hope will give you a little more confidence. As with our Primary Election in March,
every registered voter  in Orange County will receive a ballot in the mail and will
have a choice of ways to cast that ballot. There is no longer an “absentee ballot”
available in Orange County and you are not required to request one.
   Once received, you can vote with that ballot from home and return it to a voting
center, or you can return it to a ballot collection box or return it directly to the
Registrar’s office. Or you can vote in person at a voting center (this is my preferred
option, but then please destroy the paper ballot!) As we have recommended for many
years and especially true this year, DO NOT RETURN YOUR BALLOT BY
MAIL! We will have members available to help you get to a voting center or
return your ballot without using the mail! At this point in time, Orange
County is moving forward to have our in person voting centers open for
our use!

Here are a few important dates  to be aware of:

--Voter information guides will be mailed to registered voters beginning
September 24th.
--Ballots will be mailed to registered voters  beginning October 3rd.

--Voting Centers for early in person voting open beginning October 5th, early voting
ends November 2nd.



--The last day to register to vote by mail is October 19th; however…..voters can register
and vote provisionally up to and on November 3rd.

--Election Day is November 3rd.
Also, the lobby of our Registrar’s office is open and available for you to visit.  That office
is in the County Services complex at 1300 So Grand Ave, Santa Ana, at the
corner of Mc Fadden Ave and Grand Ave.
What do our members need to do now ? If you have not done so recently, you can
check and confirm your voter registration!

To check and verify your voter registration:
               -Go to OCVOTE.com
               -Click on the yellow button on the right of the page -REGISTRATION
               -Now on the Registration page, go to the box on the right of the page,
VOTER LOOK UP TOOL and click the yellow button—LOOK UP
               -Insert your voter information as requested, your birth date like this,
mm/dd/year,
               and then the last 4 digits of EITHER your driver’s license OR social security
number*
               -Click the blue button—SUBMIT
*Please note if your registration is not found with your driver’s license number, then
try your social security number, or visa versa. The verification will depend on which
number you used as identification when you originally filled out the Voter Registration
Form.
Once you have confirmed your registration, you will see this page:



         -Go to the last option to Confirm Your Registration and click the Blue arrow.

-Click the Blue button –Confirm

You have now confirmed that the address that appears is the correct address for your
Voter Guide and Ballot to be sent to you.  A postcard will be sent to the address that you
confirmed to verify this confirmation.
If your correct address does not appear, please contact one of
your TARWF officers to re-register to Vote.
One more thing, if you think that your signature has changed appreciably
since you registered to vote, you may want to consider re-registering or
updating your signature with the Registrar’s office. Paper ballots are verified
with your signature on the registration form and/or your signature on your
driver’s license.
On OCVOTE.com you will also be able to track your ballot, find the location
of your closest voting center and even watch the ballots being counted on
election night.
We will talk more about voting procedures at our next Meeting on September
25th! See you then!

To answer all of those who would say: “I can't believe
you would vote for Trump.” Well folks listen up! I'm
not just voting for him.
 
I'm voting for the second Amendment.
I'm voting for the next supreme court justice. 
I'm voting for the electoral college, and the Republic we



live in. 
I'm voting for the Police and law and order. 
I'm voting for the military, and the veterans who fought
for and died for this Country. 
I'm voting for the Flag that is always missing from the
Democratic background. 
I'm voting for the right to speak my opinion and not be
censored.
I’m voting for secure borders. 
I’m voting for the right to praise my God without fear. 
I’m voting for every unborn soul the Democrats want to
murder.
I’m voting for freedom and the American Dream. 
I’m voting for good and against evil. 
I'm not just voting for one person, I'm voting for the
future of my Country! 
What are you voting for?

We received a call from Ann Volpe kindly letting
us know her sister Lorraine Volpe passed
away Tuesday September 8th after struggling
for many years with a chronic illness. 
 
These two loving and devoted sisters joined our
club in 2014 or 2015 and then chose to quit in
2018 due to Lorraine's failing health. Ann
was also recovering from breast cancer surgery,
so they had their hands full.
 
Ann is requesting we place a brief announcement in our Newsletter, so
people who knew them will know of her passing and lift her in prayer.
 
There will not be a service until they fly to NY in 2021 ...God Willing.
 
 Thank you everyone for your kindness, prayers and friendship to my sister
and I over the past few years since we relocated to Southern CA from NY.

June 20, 2020

The United States of Appeasement
By Robin M. Itzler
The problem with appeasement is that you can never truly appease.

A famous example of naïveté occurred on September 30, 1938.  British prime minister
Neville Chamberlain returned home waving a worthless paper signed by
Hitler.  Placating the Führer by giving Germany the Sudetenland, Chamberlain happily
announced to the world, "Peace in our time."  Less than one year later, Hitler invaded

https://www.americanthinker.com/author/robin_m_itzler/


Poland, and that was the start of World War II.  So much for peace for anyone's time.

Once they see how easy it is to get what they want, their list of demands only grows
longer.  As Winston Churchill said, "an appeaser is one who feeds a crocodile, hoping it
will eat him last."

Who are they?  For America, it's everyone who hates President Donald Trump and his
loyal supporters. · Increasingly irrelevant people — Colin Powell, Mitt Romney,
Jennifer Rubin, Meghan McCain, and Bill Kristol.  Democratic Party leaders — Senate
minority leader Chuck Schumer, House speaker Nancy Pelosi, Rep. Alexandria Ocasio-
Cortez and Georgia (governor in her own mind) Stacey Abrams. · Leaders of large and
small groups that say, "Orange man bad."

They want Confederate statues smashed into oblivion and military bases that were
named after Confederate generals to be renamed.  However, these statues and military
bases have been around a long time — just like House speaker Nancy Pelosi, who has
served in Congress since 1987.

Let's say Fort Benning, named after Confederate brigadier general Henry L. Benning, is
rechristened.  However, it's located in Columbus, Georgia.  Would they want the city
renamed, too?  After all, they hate Christopher Columbus as much as they hate Henry
Benning.

Appeasers always think that if they do "just this one thing," they will be happy, but it
rarely works out that way.  Once Confederate statues are removed, military bases
renamed, and cities and states named Columbus given new monikers, there will still be
more to appease
.
For instance, they might focus on Camp Sherman in Ohio, which has operated since
World War I.  It is named after famous Ohioan and Union Civil War General William
Tecumseh Sherman, who helped the Union win the war.  But they do not like Sherman
because Sherman didn't like black people. During the Atlanta campaign (better known
as Sherman's March to the Sea), the general issued notorious Special Field Order No.
16, which forbade the enlistment of black soldiers.  Sherman detested the idea that free-
born blacks from the North or newly freed blacks from the South would fight side-by-
side with his white armies.  He was so adamant about keeping the races separate and
using blacks only as laborers that he threatened recruiters with arrest and
imprisonment if they enlisted blacks. They would denounce Gen. Sherman as a racist
(which he was) and insist that the camp be renamed after someone they admire.  (Che
Guevara?  Nicolás Maduro?  Fidel Castro?  Josef Stalin?)

Rather than destroy America's past, perhaps the answer is to let these statues and forts
educate.  Two respected black leaders agree:

· Veteran and former U.S. rep. Col. Allen West  — "History is about learning
from it. I don't want to see us become like the Taliban or ISIS.  Those are the people
[who] destroyed history."

· Secretary of the Department of Housing and Urban Development Dr. Ben
Carson — "We need to move away from being offended by everything, of going
through history and looking at everything, of renaming everything.  We're going to have
to grow up as a society."

As Spanish-American philosopher and author George Santayana pithily observed,
"those who cannot remember the past are condemned to repeat it."

But wait, there would be more appeasement!
Starting with George Washington , beloved Father of our Country and America's first
president, there are now calls to get rid of statues and memorials and rename streets
and cities for all slave-owning Founding Fathers.  These men risked their fortunes and
lives to declare America's independence from Great Britain.  The Washington
Monument might become the Monument Formerly Known as Washington.



Thomas Jefferson, our nation's third president and principal author of the
Declaration of Independence, wouldn't fare much better, as he was a slaveholder,
too.  Some critics claim that if whatever you are declaring can't be written in a 280-
character tweet, it was probably too long to read anyway.
Would that be the end of appeasement mania?  Of course not!

President Abraham Lincoln, our esteemed 16th and first Republican president,
wouldn't have a chance in the Court of Popular Appeasement.  In a George Soros world,
only Democrats can have views that evolve.  Although President Lincoln freed some of
the slaves during the Civil War by issuing the Emancipation Proclamation and wanted
them to join American society following the war, his earlier views would take
precedence. They would reach back to September 18, 1858 in his fourth debate with
Stephen Douglas, when Lincoln said, "I will say then that I am not, nor ever have been,
in favor of bringing about in any way the social and political equality of the white and
black races." Lincoln went on to share that he was also opposed to blacks having the
right to vote, serve on juries, hold office, or intermarry with whites.  They would close
the Lincoln Memorial, topple statues, and rename streets and cities.
Would that be enough to appease them?  Of course not!

President Franklin Roosevelt would have to go, too. On February 19, 1942,
President Roosevelt signed infamous Executive Order 9066 that forcibly removed
Americans of Japanese descent from their homes and sent them to internment
camps.  Think of all the bridges, libraries, schools, museums, roads, and parks named
after our 32nd president that would have to be changed.  Or maybe it would be cheaper
to chisel out the name "Franklin" and replace it with "Theodore," our 26th president.

However, they probably hate Theodore Roosevelt, too.  An avid sport hunter, T.R.'s
homes were adorned with small and big game trophies from his many hunting
expeditions.

Should Teddy Roosevelt, as well as George Washington, Thomas Jefferson, and
Abraham Lincoln, be chiseled off Mount Rushmore to appease everyone?  Who, if
anyone, would those seeking absolute purity accept in the place of the four undisputed
great U.S. presidents?

President John F. Kennedy  would likely be erased from history.  A conservative by
today's standards, JFK lowered corporate tax rates ("A rising tide lifts all the boats")
and hated communism ("The enemy is the Communist system itself — implacable,
insatiable, unceasing in its drive for world domination").  Moreover, Kennedy had the
audacity to approve the Bay of Pigs invasion, where he backed Cuban rebels in their
attempt to remove communist Fidel Castro.  JFK increased the defense budget by 20
percent and escalated America's involvement in the Vietnam War.  However, his
biggest sin to today's liberals might be that he didn't fully embrace the civil rights
movement.

Once all the statues are toppled
When there are no more statues to destroy, no more government institutions to
rechristen, no more streets and cities to rename they will focus on
entertainment.  Songs, television shows, and films that they don't like would be gone
with the wind.  And movies or programs that show law enforcement in a good light —
fuhgeddaboudit! (Better start taping Law & Order episodes.)
Would appeasement be done now?  Of course not!

Offices, schools, and homes would feature safe spaces to prevent anyone anywhere at
any time from being offended by anything.  The only exception would be free rein to
offend conservatives.

History is not erasable and should not be sanitized.  Once Democrat-supported
appeasement is permanently embedded and used to cancel culture and promote
political correctness, it will continue even after they decide that Democrats must go,
too.
Read more:
https://www.americanthinker.com/articles/2020/06/the_united_states_of
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_appeasement.html#ixzz6PwfBei15
Follow us: @AmericanThinker on Twitter | AmericanThinker on Facebook

L. Todd Wood, a U.S. Air Force
Academy graduate, flew special
operations helicopters in support of
SEAL Team 6, Delta Force, and others.
After leaving the military, he pursued his
other passion, finance, spending 18
years on Wall Street trading emerging
market debt. Later, he wrote the first of
his many thrillers "Currency." Todd is a
contributor to Fox Business, Newsmax
TV, Moscow Times, the New York Post,
the National Review, Zero Hedge, and
others. For more information about L.
Todd Wood, visit LToddWood.com.

ANALYSIS/OPINION
By L. Todd Wood 
 
I know of no white person alive today in the United States who has ever
legally owned a black slave, or any slave for that matter. Almost 700,000
mostly white men died 160 years ago to end slavery. Jim Crow ended
generations ago. Yet black America, for the most part, is still locked in inner-
city gang violence and economic hardship. Why?

Is it because America is racist? Is it because of some overhanging white
supremacy? Is it because of the Illuminati?

No, unfortunately, it is because of black culture and the adoption of
Democratic Party government dependency.

We have just had eight years of the first black president. Black athletes and
entertainers routinely earn multi-million dollar incomes. I can easily name
several black billionaires without even trying too hard. A large percentage of
black America is very successful. But, it is not enough. Too many black
youth are being left behind. And, it is no one but black America’s fault.
No one can solve this problem but black America. No one can throw enough
money at it. We’ve tried that. Black America needs to look in the mirror and
stop blaming others, especially white people.

I am obviously white and conservative and I served in the military, which,
during my time, was as color blind as you could be. I can also honestly say I
don’t give a damn what color your skin is and neither do any of my friends. I
do care about your actions.

Blacks are around 15 percent of the population. Depending on what study
you look at, they commit around 40 percent to 50 percent of violent crime in
America which means there is going to be a problem with police. And, of
course, there are some bad policemen. However, those bad apples do not
kill black people statistically anymore than they kill white people. Even
Harvard said that same thing recently. If you were a cop, and you had to
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work in a neighborhood infested with crime and murder, wouldn’t you act
differently than in a neighborhood where there was little crime? The most
effective thing black America could do to improve its relationship with police
is to significantly reduce violent crime where they live. Yes, that means
change the culture of where you live and your community.

I for one am tired of being blamed. I am tired of dealing with people who
only want something from others. I don’t oppress anyone. I don’t hold
anyone down. I’m tired of getting on the D.C. metro and seeing white people
being harassed by roaming gangs of black youth with their pants around
their knees. It’s our nation’s capital and it’s embarrassing.

Blacks have nothing but opportunity in America. Try finding the same
opportunity anywhere else in the world. If you are born in America you’ve
won life’s economic lottery. Take advantage of it.

The problem is this generation has been taught an agenda of cultural
Marxism by our education system. They’ve been taught to be a victim and
it’s still going on. All you have to do is watch the young black, female
student at Yale screaming at the college president to understand
that. Blacks in America don’t even know how good they've got it.

Don’t kneel when my anthem is played. Too many people died for that
flag. You are free to protest but not then. I am free to not watch, or pay to
watch, you play if you do that. The NFL should make it a rule that you stand
for the national anthem. There is no free speech to disobey a private
employer on private property. This would solve the problem immediately.
The NFL has deeply offended most of America. They will pay an economic
and reputational price, as they should.

We have a real cultural problem in this country, the result of the Leftist
multicultural agenda. Multi-ethnicity is perfect and should be
encouraged. Having more than one American culture is destroying the
country. But then again, that is what the Left wants.

His portrait is on the $2.00 Dollar Bill. 
This is amazing. There are two parts to this.
Be sure to read the 2nd part (in RED ).

 Thomas Jefferson was a very remarkable
man who started learning very early in life and never stopped.

At 5, began studying under his cousin's tutor.

At 9, studied Latin, Greek and French.

At 14, studied classical literature and additional languages.

At 16, entered the College of William and Mary. Also could write in
Greek with one hand, 
while writing the same in Latin with the other.

At 19, studied Law for 5 yearsstarting under George Wythe.



At 23, started his own law practice.

At 25, was elected to theVirginia House of Burgesses.

At 31, wrote the widely circulated "Summary View of the Rights of
British America," and retired from his law practice.
 
At 32, was a delegate to the Second Continental Congress.

At 33, wrote the Declaration of Independence.

At 33, took three years to revise Virginia's legal code and wrote a
Public Education bill and a statute for Religious Freedom.

At 36, was elected the second Governor of Virginia, succeeding
Patrick Henry.

At 40, served in Congress for two years.

At 41, was the American minister to France and negotiated commercial
treaties with 
European nations along with Ben Franklin and John Adams.

At 46, served as the first Secretary of State under George Washington.

At 53, served as Vice President and was elected President of the
American Philosophical Society.

At 55, drafted the Kentucky Resolutions and became the active head of
the Democratic-Republican Party.

At 57, was elected the third president of the United States.

At 60, obtained the Louisiana Purchase, doubling the nation's size.

At 61, was elected to a second term as President.

At 65, retired to Monticello.

At 80, helped President Monroe shape the Monroe Doctrine.

At 81, almost single-handedly, created the University of Virginia and
served as its first 
president.

At 83, died on the 50th Anniversary of the Signing of the Declaration of
Independence,
along with John Adams.

Thomas Jefferson knew because he himself studied, the previous
failed attempts at government. He understood actual history, the
nature of God, His laws and the nature of man. That happens to be way
more than what most understand today.

Jefferson really knew his stuff...A voice from the past to lead us in the
future:



John F. Kennedy held a dinner in the White House for a group of the
brightest minds in the nation at that time. He made this statement:
"This is perhaps the assembly of the most intelligence ever to gather
at one time in the White House, with the exception of when Thomas
Jefferson dined alone"

"When we get piled upon one another in large cities, as in Europe, we
shall become as corrupt as Europe." Thomas Jefferson

"The democracy will cease to exist when you take away from
those who are willing to work and give to those who would
not."   Thomas Jefferson

"It is incumbent on every generation to pay its own debts as it goes.
A principle which if acted on, would save
one-half the wars of the world."  Thomas Jefferson
 
"I predict future happiness for Americans if they can prevent the
government from wasting the labors of the people, under the pretense
of taking care of them." Thomas Jefferson
 
"My reading of history convinces me that most bad
government results from
too much government." Thomas Jefferson
 
"No free man shall ever be debarred the use of
arms." Thomas Jefferson
 
"The strongest reason for the people to retain the right to keep and
bear arms 
is, as a last resort, to protect themselves against tyranny in
government."  Thomas Jefferson 
 
"The tree of liberty must be refreshed from time to time with the blood
of patriots and tyrants." Thomas Jefferson
 
"To compel a man to subsidize with his taxes, the propagation of ideas
which he disbelieves and abhors, is sinful
and tyrannical."  Thomas Jefferson

Coming Events
Save the Date

Friday September 25, 2020
TARWF Luncheon and General Meeting

November 3, 2020
Election Day !

Your Elected Officials



Federal Elected Officials
 

President of the 
United States

 Donald J. Trump
  1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW

  Washington, DC 20500
  Capital: 202-156-1111

 President Trump@whitehouse.gov
 

 Vice President of the 
 United States

 Michael Pence 
Number One Observatory Circle

  Washington, DC 20503
  Capitol: 202-347-4715

VPPence@whitehouse.gov
 

United States Senators
 Dianne Feinstein (D)
  331 Hart Senate Office
  Washington, DC 20510

  Office: 202-224-3841
  FAX: 202-228-3954

 
 Kamala Harris (D)

  112 Hart Senate Office Building
  Washington, DC 20510
  Capitol: 202-224-3553

 
United States House of Representatives

Katie Porter (D)
45th District

1117 Longworth House Office Building
Washington DC 20515

(202) 225-5611

Local Office
2151 Michelson Drive

Suite 195
Irvine, CA 92612
(949) 668-6600

 California Elected Officials
 

California Governor
Gavin Newsom (D)

Executive Office
State Capitol Building
Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 445-2841
governor@governor.ca.gov

California State Senate
John Moorlach

37th District
State Capitol, Room 2048

Sacramento, CA 95814
Phone: (916) 651-4037

Fax: (916) 651-4937

District Office
940 South Coast Drive, Suite 185

Costa Mesa, CA, 92626
Phone: (714) 662-6050

Fax: (714) 662-6055

California State Assembly
Steven Choi

68th Assembly District
 State Capitol, Suite 2016,

Sacramento, CA 94249
916-319-2068

District Office
3240 El Camino Real, Suite 110

Irvine, CA 92602
714-665-6868

Supervisor OC 3rd District
Don Wagner

333 W. Santa Ana Blvd.
Santa Ana, CA 92701

 (714) 834-3330
Donald.Wagner@ocgov.com

Your 2020 TARWF Board of Directors

Co-President:
Judy Levine

Co-President:
Pat Micone
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Ajllevine1@aol.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Linda Barcelona
lindabarcelona1@yahoo.com

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:
Linette Johnston
linettejohnston@hotmail.com

Membership Secretary:
Gretchen Whisler
GWhis001@aol.com

Co- 3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Candida Long
candidarosa@yahoo.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Sheryl Franke
sherylfranke@sbcglobal.net

Newsletter Editor:
Mary Nesbitt
mjnez@cox.net

Patmicone@gmail.com

Co-1st V.P. Programs:
Noel Parrish
noelstone2@gmail..com

Co-2nd V.P. Membership:
Angela Stephens
tennisangie99@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Gail Rego
gail@rego.com

Co-3rd V.P. Ways & Means:
Loretta Miller
loretta@biblesbythecase.com

Co-Recording Secretary:
Peggy George
4peggygeorge@gmail.com

Visit our
website
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